












 

Manager Report May 21
st
, 2021 

 

 

WATER DISTRICT: 

 

The Water plant distributed 1.2 million gallons to town in April. 

 

The Asbury Creek Intake was opened up for the season, and has been in use for the past 

couple weeks.  This is the earliest we have had to use this source.  

 

I will not be in attendance at the June 18
th

 Board Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


